
ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
  May 5, 2010 

Monday, 3:00 p.m. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT      MEMBERS ABSENT 
David McLawhorn       SGA Representative     
Phillip Price        Chet Jarman 
Crystal Ange        Wesley Beddard 
Dorie Richter         
Clay Carter        OTHER STAFF PRESENT 
Laura Bliley        Mandy Jones     
Judy Jennette 
Dixon Boyles       
Sherry Stotesberry   
    
The Administrative Council met at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, March 29, 2010 in the Conference 
Room of Bldg. 1. Dr. McLawhorn called the meeting to order and addressed the agenda items 
as follows: 
 

l. Approval of Administrative Council March 29, 2010 Minutes 
 

The March 29, 2010 minutes were distributed to all Administrative Council members prior 
to the meeting.  Dr. McLawhorn called for corrections or a motion to approve.  Phillip 
Price made a motion to approve the minutes as corrected. Crystal Ange seconded the 
motion.  The motion was approved with an all ayes vote.  (See minutes on the Internet 
under the appropriate Committees and Minutes link.) 

 

II. Old Business - None 
   

III. New Business -   
 

1. Admissions Committee Meeting Minutes for the April 20, 2010 meeting had been 
distributed electronically prior to the meeting. Phillip Price made the motion to accept 
the April 20, 2010 Admissions Committee minutes as presented. Sherry Stotesberry 
seconded the motion. The motion passed with an all ayes acceptance.  (See minutes 
on the Internet under the appropriate Committees and Minutes link.) 
 

2. Approval of the recommended revisions to the Allied Health Admission Policy - E. 
Additional Requirements for Allied Health Programs - Crystal Ange called on Mandy 
Jones to discuss the recommended revisions to the 2010-2011 catalog for 
admissions to the Allied Health Programs.  Ms. Jones explained that the revisions 
come as a recommendation from the College’s allied health faculty and the North 
Carolina Community College System’s legal counsel.  Ms. Jones discussed each 
recommendation and asked for questions or comments. After careful review and 
discussion, it was decided that Ms. Jones would compile the recommended changes 
by Admin Council and the meeting would reconvene on May 11 at 2:00 p.m. to review 
the changes.   

 

IV. Progress Reports - will be reported at the next meeting 
 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 11 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 4:06 p.m. 
 
_______________________________ 
David McLawhorn, Chair 
 


